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Kitsap Community Resources Board of Directors Statement  
Referencing Internal Complaint  

___________________________________________________________________ 
Bremerton, Washington, October 6, 2021 
 
KCR is aware of an article published by the Kitsap Sun on October 1, 2021, referencing an 
internal complaint against KCR’s volunteer Board of Directors, including KCR President Tracy 
Flood. KCR’s practice is to investigate all staff concerns thoroughly, and an independent 
investigation of the complaint referenced in the article is nearing completion.  
 
In order to maintain the investigation’s integrity, KCR Board members and staff will not 
comment on the specific allegations in the article while the investigation is ongoing.  
 
In the meantime, all of KCR’s Board members remain fully committed to KCR’s mission. The 
Board is primarily focused on selecting a new Executive Director with input from staff members 
and community stakeholders; so that KCR can continue to provide vital support to low-income, 
Kitsap County neighbors for years to come.  
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